
 

 
George Latimer, Westchester County Executive 

 

The program is offered at no charge but voluntary contributions are welcomed. Checks or money orders should be mailed to Westchester 

County Dept. of Senior Programs and Services,  c/o Fiscal Unit 9 S First  Ave 10th Floor Mt Vernon NY 10550.  

 


